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Kindergarten is a Hoot!


Ms. Dodson’s Newsletter 


Week of 2/23/2015 - 2/27/2015





Curriculum News


Literacy: This week in reading we’ll continue to focus on our “Super Powers” – strategies that help us when we get to a tricky word.  Instead of just stopping at a point of difficulty we are trying to train the kids to use their Super Powers!  These include checking the pictures, thinking what would make sense, getting the word started by making the first sound, and going back to reread.  We want students to always try these strategies before asking for someone to tell them the word.  You can reinforce this at home too!        





Word Work:((New Words: they, saw, of) I, a, am, the, like, is, me, to, my, see, and, at, can, go, an, look, come, on, you, it, here, said, it, play, we, and, will, up, for, he, she, was, love, not, mom, dad.  When your child practices these high frequency words at home pay special attention to correct letter formation. Efficient letter formation is an important gift that we can gently, yet firmly help our kids to acquire in kindergarten. At this point in the year, your child should be able to write and read 20-30 sight words independently. 


Your child needs to be able to write and read these words in a snap automatically or “in a snap”!             


                                                            


Phonics: Learning about the vowel letters and listening for beginning, middle, and ending sounds in CVC words (consonant/vowel/consonant).  Our focus over the next few weeks is on both short. The medial vowel sounds are tricky for us so practice at home too! We will also begin looking at digraphs (sh, ch, th).





Writing: This week we’ll continue to write informational “How To” stories. Everyone is having a blast teaching others about things we know how to do! This week, we will focus on adding “time” words (first, next, last) to our how-to stories. We will also focus on adding periods to the end of our sentences.





Math: We’ll begin to learn about addition this week or the concept of “joining” by acting out stories and using lots of manipulatives to solve problems. We’ll learn that there are many different ways to make a number and focus on “the story of 5”. Students need to eventually know facts 1-5 fluently so practice at home would be great!





Handwriting: We will continue to practice writing lowercase letters formed in similar ways.  





Social Studies: This week we’ll continue to learn about past and present as the children finish sharing their timelines, (which are awesome by the way!) Great job Dolphins! We are also working on our oral presentation skills by speaking in a loud voice, looking at the audience, and answering questions. We will also have our “Antique Show” this week! Soon we’ll begin to learn about how and why the seasons change over time as we transition into a science unit about weather.








All week book drive!


Monday, March 2 - Read Across America Celebration


Wednesday, March 4 - Dress like your favorite book character and parade!


Thursday, March 5 - Crazy Sock Day!


Every Friday is Spirit Day! Wear Blue and Green








Have a wonderful weekend!


Ms. Dodson


� HYPERLINK "mailto:ddodson@wcpss.net" ��ddodson@wcpss.net�








Please remember to check the GREEN ALLIGATOR folder daily and return it to school.  Remove anything in the “Keep at Home” side and check the “Return to School” side for important notes/info.


Next Monday, March 2, is our Read Across America celebration. I would like to invite parents to come and read with groups of students at 2:45 - 3:30.  If you are interested in coming in you need to be a cleared volunteer with the school.


We still need more glue sticks in the classroom.  If you could send some in it would be appreciated.  


This quarter we have media on Mondays.  Students will be checking out library books and need to return the book in order to take out a new book.


Please be aware that we have students in our class with a peanut allergy.  Please keep this in mind when packing lunch and snacks for the day.


Use this helpful Letterland website to reinforce characters and sounds. <http://www.letterland.co m/parent-guide/alphabet-sounds


Scholastic book orders were sent home and orders will be placed on Friday, February 13.  You can visit www.scholastic.com, our “book club” class code is: N8ZZF.


























Important Dates





Specials


Monday : Media


Tuesday : Music


Wednesday: P.E.


Thursday : Art


Friday : Readers Theater

















Reminders/


Further Information








9/1-Labor Day (No School)


9/5: Early Release (Dismissal begins at 1:15)
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